
Workers in disability care to push for additional 
pay rise

 Netherlands 

The FNV trade union is urging workers in disability care to get involved in a range of actions to 
support the push for an additional pay rise this year. The collective agreement currently 
provides for a 3.2% but the union has convinced the VGN employers’ organisation to meet on 9 
May to discuss a further increase to help workers cope with the surge in inflation. The FNV 
wants members to highlight their situation at work and on social media in the lead up the 
meeting. There will then be a consultation with members on 10 May to decide how to respond to 
the employers’ offer. 
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